Our Fellowship Team continues to enjoy providing opportunities to share good food and
fellowship together! We had a wonderful Fall season with the following events:

-Pulled Pork Potluck -Helped with Breakfast with Santa

-Create-your-own Christmas Swag -Christmas Cookie Exchange

With the support of Fellowship Team members, the Congregational Care Team has been
sending birthday cards and anniversary cards. We hope you enjoy receiving a card to
celebrate your special day.

The Fellowship Team invites you to try the gift card program to fundraise for our church
through RaiseRight. By planning ahead and purchasing gift cards, you can continue
shopping at your favorite stores and also raise money for First Congregational Church. In
2024, seven families used RaiseRight and raised over $1,200! Please contact Jennifer
Dimmer or Rhonda Thompson for more information about the RaiseRight program.

Coming up in 2025:
-Brunch Potluck on Sunday, January 12
-Soup and Salad Potluck in February (stay tuned for the date!)
-Cinnamon Rolls on Palm Sunday

We hope you can join us in the new year. Please contact me if you have any questions
about the Fellowship Team or if you’d like to join the team. You are always welcome!

Jennifer Dimmer (jenniferdimmer@gmail.com)
Fellowship Team Representative on Church Council

SPECIAL THANKS

To our Christmas Tree Sale Team: Joe Rychtik, Scott Symes, Don and Connie Cross, Louise
Mollinger and David Franks, and Tom Roehrig, along with the help of our office staff, for
executing yet another successful Christmas Tree Sale. Their time and commitment to our
church’s largest annual fundraiser is greatly appreciated!

To all those who signed up and worked a shift to sell Christmas Trees.
To the Franke and Roehrig families for providing Nursery Care in December.

To Lori MacRae and the Ozaukee Flute Choir for providing special music on December 1, at
to our Chancel Choir for joining them.

To Phil Stepanski and Tracy Bretl for providing special music on December 1.

To those who baked and participated in the Christmas Cookie Exchange on December 1.
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